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 Yuułuʔiłʔath,   
 
 
We would like to acknowledge there has been a serious incident in hitacu̓ this evening. Full details are 
currently under investigation. A statement for public information will be issued when complete details 
have been provided. There have been no fatalities, nor life-threatening injuries to those involved.  
 
We ask everyone to please refrain from immediate comment on this post, until we are able to disclose 
information and correctly answer your questions. 
 
ƛ̓eekoo for your understanding at this time. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
      

      Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ Government – Ucluelet First Nation 
 
 
 
Media inquiries contact: 
Charles McCarthy - President, Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ Government 
charles.mccarthy@ufn.ca  
or 
Melissa Boucha - Manager of Communications and Public Relations  
melissa.boucha@ufn.ca 
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